CORRESPONDENCE

SEP 06, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 07297-16
Sandra Soto

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 9:58 AM
To: 'Charles Lyon'; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé;

CommissionerEdgar@psc.state.fl.us; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of
Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk; negron.joe@fl.senate.gov;
richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov

Subject: RE: Vero Beach Power/Indian River Shores

Mr. Lyon,

On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated September 1, 2016. The Commission Clerk
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket
No. 160049-EU, In re: Petition by the Town of Indian River Shores for Modification of Territorial Order Based
on Changed Legal Circumstances Emanating from Article VIII, Section 2(c) of the Florida Constitution. Thank
you for providing the Commission with your comments.

Sincerely,

Katherine Fleming

Katherine E. Fleming

Chief Advisor to Chairman Brown
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6028 (Office)

(850) 413-6029 (Facsimile)

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Charles Lyon [mailto:clyon2300@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 10:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; CommissionerEdgar@psc.state.fl.us; Office Of
Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk; negron.joe@fl.senate.gov;
richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov

Subject: Vero Beach Power/Indian River Shores

Dear Commissioners,
| am a resident of Florida living at 700 Beach Road, Unit 252 in Indian River Shores, Florida.
It is unbelievable that the electrical service for a small town like Indian River Shores is divided between two electrical

suppliers, Vero Beach and FPL. Those of us living on the side of town serviced by Vero Beach are getting a really raw
deal. Our rates are considerably higher and our service is worse than those provided by FPL. We are effectively being
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taxed by Vero Beach without representation. We are not being represented by state funded legal counsel charged with
protecting us against excessive rates and poor service.

The electrical franchise agreement between Indian River Shores and Vero Beach expires this November. In view of this
change in legal circumstances, please vote to have all of Indian River Shores electrical power provided by FPL to solve
these problems. It is only fair.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles B. Lyon





